MGrtin Julie Mikulas
MC]ﬂettO Regional Land Manager

May 11, 2018

RECEIVED

Mr. Michael Cunningham

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 18
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 MAY 1 20
Denver, CO 80203 CLAMATION
DIVISION OF RE!
MINING AND SAFETY

RE: Spec Agg Quarry M-1974-004, TRO3 Adequacy Review Response
Dear Mr. Cunningham:

Martin Marietta will provide the Division with the results of the leak test within 30 days after they are
available. The leak test started April 5™ and we anticipate submitting data to the State Engineer mid-July
and hope to get a response back from them late-August. If the leak test shows the water in the pit is
impounded groundwater, we will file the appropriate permit revision to account for the exposure of the
groundwater,

Please let me know if anything additional is needed at this time.

Sincerely, .
C_ Nl udpo—
7

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division - Norihern Office
1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



